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Amber Burke

From: Jim Haddad <brewbrau@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 8:59 AM

To: Amber Burke; vtguns@aol.com; haddad.jamesen@gmail.com; jonlavalleevt@gmail.com

Subject: [External] s265

[External] 

S.265 is completely unnecessary and being misused as a vehicle for a Martin LaLonde 
Gun Control Campaign.  In addition, i don't believe that state employees, elected or 
appointed officials deserve a special status from other citizens when it comes to 
threats.  Alot of people talk too much, and then eventually reverse their stupid 
comments.  it deserves a misdemeanor status at best. 
Jim Haddad, huntington vt 
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